
July 7, 2022 

Join us for a reception in the fellowship hall this Sunday, 

July 10, after the worship service in honor of our new    

pastor, Blaine Thomas.  Take time to come by for a few 

minutes to talk to him one on one and have the chance to 

meet his fiancé, Ashley, who is the new pastor at                   

Mt. Pisgah.  Plus, there’ll be refreshments!  And a time to 

fellowship with your church family! 

There will be a Worship meeting on Monday, July 11 at       

6 pm.  Please let Jackie know if you cannot be there! 

Summer has barely began; however, stores 

are already putting fall items on their shelves!  

Planning ahead.  That’s not a bad idea!  We 

were all surprised and overwhelmed with the 

turnout from last year’s Trunk or Treat!  That’s why we 

need to start planning ahead this time!  There will be a 

planning meeting for Trunk or Treat 2022 on Thursday, 

July 14 at 6:30 pm.  2021 TRUNK OR TREAT TEAM, WE NEED 

YOU BACK!!!  

Men!  You’re invited to join us for breakfast on Saturday, 

July 16 at 8 am at the church.  Eddie Moyer serves an           

awesome, homecooked breakfast you don’t want to miss.  

After breakfast, there is a time of fellowship and prayer for 

our folks, our church, our community and our world.               

Contact Eddie at canesfinsfan@aol.com or 540-294-6616 

for more information. 

Bethany’s softball team plays on Monday, July 18 at               

7:30 pm at the Weyers Cave Ruritan Park.  They would love 

for you to come out and cheer them on from the stands!!  

 

If you haven’t already, please email Cindy Kite an updated 

picture of you or your family to put in the new church          

directory at office.bethany@gmail.com!  For those who 

already have, thank you! 

Ladies!  Join us Tuesday nights at 6:30 pm for our 

Chillin’ Chicks Bible Study!  Are you yearning to see 

this upside down world through the eyes of God?  

Would you love to have your “spiritual” vision be a 

little clearer?  Then this six part video Bible study by Beth 

Moore is just what you need!  Even if you missed videos, 

you won’t be behind. There’s no homework.  Just a video 

and discussion. Come on out Tuesday night and join us! 

Our former pastor, John Lock, is retiring!  His wife, Pastor 

Mary, is putting together a scrapbook for a surprise              

retirement gift.  She asks if any Bethany folks would like to 

write a note, share a memory or photo, please email them 

to Leslie Wagoner at lmwagon@gmail.com.  

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Pastor Dan and Amy, Pastor Blaine and his      

fiancé Ashley, Bill Kile  

Extended Family: Odessa Sandridge - mother of Kathy Kile, 

Mike Stump - husband of Kathleen Stump, friends of Terri 

Shifflett, niece of Tom Gorden, Soctt - nephew of Diana   

Eicher, Austin Bowers - friend of Mark Dunsmore, sister of 

Jim Miller 

Happy Birthday to … 

8th - Avery Cox   12th - Ramona Garrison 

11th - Geneva Burns  14th - Jerry Sheets 

Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill Coffee at Valley Pike on Thursday, July 14, from 9-11:30 am and 

Tuesday, July 19, from 3-5 pm. Feel free to stop by to talk about family, football, arts, life's big           

questions, or even the weather outside. Pastor Blaine wants to listen and be intentional about this 

community. So come on out and have a cup of coffee with the Pastor!  


